
COMPTON BISHOP PARISH COUNCIL 
 

VACANCIES FOR TWO 
PARISH 

COUNCILLORS 
 

Due to the resignations of Toni Kelly and Martin Shaw there are 
vacancies for two Councillors for the Compton Bishop Parish Council. 
 
If, within 14 days* after the date of this notice, requests for an 
election to fill the said vacancies is made in writing to the Chief 
Executive, Electoral Services, Somerset Council, Bridgwater House, 
King Square, Bridgwater, TA6 3AR by TEN electors for the said Parish 
Council, an election will be held to fill the said vacancies, otherwise 
the vacancies will be filled by the Parish Council by co-option.  

 
* In computing any period of time for this purpose, a Saturday, Sunday, day of the Christmas break, of the Easter break 
or of a bank holiday or day appointed for public thanksgiving or mourning must be disregarded.  

 
 
Alan Mortimore     12th August 2024 

Parish Clerk 
 
 


